
   

The Society's next public meeting will be as follows:  

 

Friday 25th. October 1985 

 

The Meeting Room, the Central Library,  

Phillimore Walk, South Kensington, London W8 

 

7.30 pm. 

 

Dr. FREDERICK T. ZUGIBE, M.D., F.A.C.G., P.G.  

"A MEDICAL EXAMINER AND THE SHROUD" 

 

Dr. Zugibe has been chief medical examiner of Rockland County, New York, since 1969, and 

is a Diplomate of the American Board of Pathology and qualified in forensic pathology by 

the same Board. At the present time he is adjunct associate professor of pathology at 

Columbia University College of Physicians and Surgeons and has published a widely used 

textbook and numerous papers in a variety of medical journals, including on the subject of the 

Shroud. His book The Cross and the Shroud, in which he offers intriguing new insights on 

the cause of death of the man on the Shroud, appeared in 1982. 

 

Please note that for this occasion at least we have reverted to the Kensington Central Library 

venue, for which the nearest Underground is High St. Kensington. Dr. Zugibe is a particularly 

distinguished speaker, and as many members as possible are urged to attend. Refreshments 

will be provided in the course of the evening. 

 

Directions: From High St. Kensington Underground, cross to the other side of the High 

Street, and turning left proceed for a short way until you see Campden Hill Road turning on 

your right. Proceeding up Campden Hill Road you will see the Central Library building, and 

the Meeting Room entrance (also that of the Children's Library), is the one nearest to you. 

 

 


